
 
CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 
  

Date:  January 4, 2023 
 
 
To:   Mark Miller, City Manager 
  
From:  Robert J Bruner, Assistant City Manager 
  G. Scott Finlay, City Engineer 
    
Subject: Community Project Funding for Oakland County  
 
 
Congress approved nearly $9 million in Community Project Funding for Oakland County because of 
the efforts of U.S. Sen. Debbie Stabenow and U.S. Reps. Brenda Lawrence, Elissa Slotkin, and 
Haley Stevens.  The Evergreen-Farmington Sanitary Drain corrective action plan (CAP) projects has 
been earmarked to receive $4 million of this funding.  This will probably come off the Walnut 
Corrective Action Plan project, which was estimated at $5.1M and is scheduled to go for bid later this 
year.  These projects are required as part of both the EFSD and the City of Troy Administrative 
Consent Judgments.  Troy’s share for any CAP project is 3.15%, or approximately $126,000 of the 
$4M award will go to reducing costs for the City of Troy. 
 


